
WHAT IS THE WESTMINSTER WAY 
N AND N 155TH ST INTERSECTION 
DESIGN PROJECT? 
 

This project will: 

• Realign the Westminster Way N 
and N 155th Street Intersection 

• Reimagine Westminster Way N 
between N 155th Street and 
Aurora Avenue N 

• Create a new access road at N 
157th St from Westminster Way 
N to Aurora Avenue N 

These three components will work 
together to create a safer environment 
for all roadway users, create more 
comfortable connections for people 
walking and biking to Shoreline Place or 
to the Interurban Trail, and will maintain 
traffic flow throughout the area.   

 

 
 

 
NEXT STEPS 

• Public Open House 
Wednesday, February 28 
6:00-7:30 pm 
Shoreline City Hall 
Council Chambers  
 
Come learn about the project, 
comment on the design, and help us 
realize the vision of a more pedestrian 
friendly Westminster Way N.  

 
 
• Design Complete: Summer 2018 

 
 

• Contracting: Fall 2018 
 
 

• Construction: Spring 2019 
 
 

 

For updated project information please 
visit our website at: 
shorelinewa.gov/Projects 

City of Shoreline 

WESTMINSTER & N 
155TH ST INTERSECTION 
DESIGN PROJECT 
Transforming Westminster Way from an 
offramp to a place you’d like to stroll 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

shorelinewa.gov/projects 

Winter 2018 – Preliminary Design 

 

  

This project was originally envisioned as 
part of the Aurora Square Community 
Renewal Area (CRA).  To learn more 
about the CRA please visit: 
http://www.shorelinewa.gov/business/
aurora-square-community-renewal-area 

 

http://www.shorelinewa.gov/government/departments/public-works/capital-improvement-plan/richmond-beach-road-rechannelization


 

TO STROLL 
FROM OFFRAMP WESTMINSTER & 155TH 

Conceptual Design – elements may change as design progresses 

New N 157th St. One-
Way access to Aurora. 

New Pedestrian/Bicycle 
connection to the Interurban. 

Intersection with Stop Signs, and a 
new pedestrian-friendly driveway. 

New 14’ wide Sidewalks 
and midblock crosswalk.  

Add traffic curbing to 
improve safety. Creates 

right-in/ right-out for 
driveway and Linden Ave. 

Realign intersection to 
shorten pedestrian crossings 

and reduce speeding. 


	What is the Westminster Way N and N 155th St Intersection DesigN Project?
	This project will:
	 Realign the Westminster Way N and N 155th Street Intersection
	 Public Open House
	Wednesday, February 28
	6:00-7:30 pm
	Shoreline City Hall
	Council Chambers
	Come learn about the project, comment on the design, and help us realize the vision of a more pedestrian friendly Westminster Way N.
	 Design Complete: Summer 2018
	 Contracting: Fall 2018
	 Construction: Spring 2019
	For updated project information please visit our website at: shorelinewa.gov/Projects
	City of Shoreline
	Westminster & N 155th St Intersection Design Project
	Transforming Westminster Way from an offramp to a place you’d like to stroll



